
I-275 (SR 93) Environmental Look Around

FDOT is conducting an Environmental Look 
Around (ELA) to identify opportunities to 
reduce or eliminate right of way required 
for pond sites identified in the PD&E study

The ELA opportunities identified include:

• Expanding an existing pond located 
within City of St. Petersburg owned right-
of-way

• Expanding an existing pond located 
within Southwest Florida Water 
Management District (SWFWMD) owned 
right-of-way

• The potential to eliminate or reduce the 
size of 6 ponds identified in the PD&E 
study located outside of FDOT-owned 
right-of-way

ELA opportunities will be further evaluated 
through coordination with agency partners 
to determine the feasibility.


